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UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS 
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

URBANA, ILLINOIS 

• 
November ;, 1952 

Armed Forces Security Agency 
Washington 25, D. c. 

Att 1 n Mr. W. F. Friedman 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

A number of names have occured to me of mathematicians 
not involved in the 1952 SCAMP who might be interesting for next 
summer. Thus far I have had no chanc~ to fina out whether any of 
them would be both available and willing but I pass their names along 
to you in accords.nee with our recent conversation •. 

R. H. Bruck, Associate Professor, University of Wisconsin 
Sarvadaman Chowla, Visiting Professor, University of Kansas, 

Lawrence, Kansas. (I believe he 1s Indian by birth. 
Would this rule him out?) 

E. E. Moise, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor. _(He is 
known to Campaigne and has had relevant naval experience.) 

Gordan Pall, Illinois Institute ot Technology, Chicago, Ill • 
. H.J. Ryser, Ohio State University, Columbus, Ohio 

.. 
With the exception of Moise, the above were suggested by Albert be­
cause of their research being closely related to finite projectiv~ 
planes. I should hope that Albert might also be one of next summer's 
group.. Saunders MacLane and Marshall Stone~ both of the University 
of Chicago, may already have the necessary clearances and might be 
useful if they are willing. ; 

I 

Last summer I felt from the ~tart that a few really 
good statisticians would be useful but they were not available at 
such short notice. I may wish to consult with Se.m Wilks at 
Princeton co~cerning suitable personnel. I.believe Wilks has the 
necessary clearances. 

I hope to see you on Honday·but I am transmitting 
these names in advance just in case you w1s~ to do something in 
connection with them. 

Yours sincerely, 

~ 
-. . .. ,\. s! s .. Cairns 

Head of the Department 
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